
 

San Bernardino Valley College    701 South Mount Vernon Avenue    San Bernardino, California  92410 

(909) 384-8298 office        (909) 889-7821 fax      email:  gfisher@valleycollege.edu 

 

   OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT  
 
December 16, 2013 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

As the fall semester comes to an end, and as you are getting ready for the well-deserved break, I want to thank you for your 

commitment to our students and to SBVC.   

 

On Friday, January 10, 2014, we will have an All-College meeting in the Snyder Gym starting with breakfast at 8:00 am. Our 

meeting will include a range of campus updates and guest speakers.  

 

Opening Day Schedule:   

 

8:00 – 8:30 a.m.   Continental Breakfast – SBVC, Outside Area between Snyder and Women’s Gym 

8:30 – 8:45 a.m.   Chancellor’s Address – SBVC, Snyder Gym 

8:45 – 9:45 a.m.   President’s Address, SBVC, Snyder Gym 

9:45 – 10:00 a.m.  Campus Updates – SBVC, Snyder Gym 

10:00 -11:00 a.m. Guest Speaker for Faculty, Dr. David Marshall, SBVC, Business Conference 

Center, B-100 

10:00 -11:00 a.m.  Guest Speakers for Classified, Chris Clarke & CSEA Update, SBVC, LA-100 

11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  SBVC Faculty Meeting – SBVC, Business Conference Center, B-100 

12:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.  Division/Department Meetings (as arranged) 

 

Very soon, our students will be back on campus circling the parking lots, looking for the prime spots.  As has become 

tradition, we will be selling opportunity tickets during our annual “Opening Day” event where employees will have a chance 

to win a parking spot! All proceeds from this very popular event help to provide textbook scholarships for our students.  It’s a 

win-win, you can win a parking spot with YOUR name on it, and students get help with the cost of textbooks. 

 

Ticket prices are: 

 $20.00  - 25 Tickets   

 $10.00  - 12 Tickets 

 $  5.00 -   6 Tickets 

  

Note: Winner’s not entitled to tax deduction and must be present to win.  

 
Tickets can be purchased in advance at the SBVC Foundation (CC-226) with exact cash, check payable to SBVC Foundation 

or credit. Tickets will also be available for purchase during the continental breakfast on Opening Day. As before, two spots 

for the Spring semester will be up for grabs.   
 

I hope you all have a restful and wonderful break, and I will see you in the New Year! 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Dr. Gloria M. Fisher 

Interim President 


